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Beth Barton and Rene Ortega Co-Author Article on the 
Standards for Phase I Site Assessments in CT Law Tribune
The Connecticut Law Tribune published an article by Beth Barton and Rene Ortega in its April 2014 Environmental and 
Construction Law Supplement. The column titled "Two Standards for Phase I Site Assessments" discussed the potential 
impact of a Dec. 30, 2013 final ruling issued by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency accepting the use of a revised 
industry standard for the conduct of an initial environmental assessment of properties by an environmental technical 
professional.
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